
Keeping Our Students Connected 

There were no amendments to the proposal; the proposal PASSED. 

 

Lead Officer – VP Welfare 

SU President emailed the University on 19.Feb.21 to request a meeting to discuss the issue. The 

University responded via email to say  

“Unfortunately, the University does not have the resources to implement nor to provide ongoing 

support to another system particularly when there are others available that provide similar 

functionality and therefore, we are not in a position to implement Zoom for the University or the 

SU.  If there are issues that you are experiencing in using our current provision then I would certainly 

recommend speaking to IT Services and CELT in order that they can help you with a solution.”   

 

There is no further update. 


